
Tracks are finally
been laid

Mr. Alfred Campbell, Mayor of Wombat Creek,
inspects a theodolite with two surveyors

After months of delay the first rails
are laid in the streets of Wombat

Creek
After Mr. Alfred 
Campbell, Mayor of 
Wombat Creek, 
announced in his New
Year speech the 
arrival of a tramway 
system for our great 
town, the citizens 
have waited in 
suspense for the first 
signs of progress. 

Towards the end of 
May the track laying 
finally commenced. 
With unprecedented 
speed two points near 
the War Memorial and
the entire track loop 
around the future 
Tram Depot were put 
down in just one day.

Before a test run is 
done the surface of East
Street will not be re-
establish, which will be
a major obstacle for the
general traffic. Access 
to the War Memorial 
Park is also restricted.

Further one working 
tram from the American
company “Brill” has 
already arrived in 
Wombat Creek and put 
into storage. Wombat 
Creek Tramways now 
have two trams in 
working condition and 
with the arrival of a 
former double-decker 
tram from London four 
trams in non-working 
order.


